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COP OUT

INT. CRUISER. DAY

DAVE
Wow man. Holy shit. Can you believe 
that? That girl almost blew my head 
off. Feel my pulse, man. That was 
crazy. Crazy. You were there, that 
happened. 

PAUL
Shut up, I’m on the phone. 

DAVE
All right, I’ll be quiet. Hey, I’m 
craving cheese right now. Could we 
stop, get some cheese? 

JIMMY
Hey, Turd burglar, all I wanna hear 
is where my baseball card is and 
where my partner’s gun is.

DAVE
Your what? 

JIMMY
My baseball card. 

DAVE
Why you talking to me about 
baseball cards? Holy shit, dude, I 
just tasered you man. Oh-ho! Man, 
hey, did you shit your pants when 
you got tasered? Because I tasered 
myself like five times one night. I 
didn’t shit my pants at all. I had 
a little turtle head. It was 
like... like that, man. It wasn’t 
what I thought it was gonna be. 

PAUL
Machine again. 

DAVE
Who you trying to call? Your lady? 

JIMMY
It’s six o’clock in the morning, 
she’s probably asleep. 



DAVE
Maybe she is banging another guy 
right now and she doesn’t want to 
pick up the phone. 

JIMMY
Dude, just sit the fuck back down, 
shut up. 

DAVE
Hey you shut up. Hey, can I get her 
number? Oh, psych I already got it. 

JIMMY
You keep obsession about this thing 
with your wife, its going to drive 
you crazy. 

PAUL
I know, I know, but he keep on 
saying stuff.  

DAVE
Maybe your wife suffers from that 
CCD disorder I saw on the news. 

PAUL
What’s CCD? 

DAVE
Cock Craving Disorder, its where 
they crave the cock, any cock, 
every Cooooock. She’s probably in 
the middle of a DP right now. 

Paul turns to Jimmy

JIMMY
(To Paul)

Double penetration. 

Paul Mouths (What)

DAVE
He said double penetration. 

PAUL
Shut up!

DAVE
You wanna shoot me? 

PAUL
I’ll shoot you right in the face!
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DAVE
I’ll shoot you in the face. 

PAUL
What? Shut the, shut up. 

PAUL/ DAVE
Shut up!

PAUL
Stop repeating me.

PAUL/ DAVE
stop repeating me. Shut up man. You 
see what he’s doing Jim. 

PAUL
Shut up! Jim, do you see what he’s 
doing? He’s trying to live her rent 
free. 

DAVE
No, don’t tap you head with a gun.

PAUL
Shut, Shut up. 

DAVE
Ok.

PAUL
Just shut up!

DAVE
Shut up!

PAUL
Yo man, don’t be saying what I say. 

PAUL/ DAVE
Shut your mouth. Not a peep..

DAVE
Duck season. 

PAUL
Rabbit season. 

JIMMY
Come on!

PAUL
You see what I’m saying Jim.
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JIMMY
Hey!

DAVE
Come on Jim!

PAUL
Throw out this mother f...

DAVE
Lets all calm down here. You’re 
angry, you’re tired. I’m going to 
jail anyways. Lets just all chill 
out, Ok. 

DAVE (CONT’D)
Knock knock. 

PAUL
Jim don’t do it. Don’t do it. If 
you value our partnership, don’t do 
it.

DAVE
(whispers)

Do it. 

PAUL
We been putting it in together for 
9 years Jim.

DAVE
Do it. 

PAUL
Don’t do it Jim.  

DAVE
Do it. 

PAUL
Jim don’t do it. 

DAVE
Do it. Do it.  

JIMMY
Who’s there? 

PAUL
Why’d you do it Jim! 

DAVE
Thank you.
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PAUL
Why, Why, to humiliate me? 

DAVE
Orange. 

PAUL
For what?

PAUL (CONT’D)
No, No, MM-mm, MM-mm, no, no, no, 
no, no, no, Hell no. No, no, I 
refu... No, no. 

PAUL (CONT’D)
Orange who, Damn it?!

DAVE
Orange you pissed your wife is 
taking it in the ass from another 
guy right now. 

PAUL
I’m gonna kill you, mother---

Jimmy laughs 
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